
Washington County Federal Programs 
KINDERGARTEN INTERVENTION PARENT SURVEY 

 
School: __________________________________________ 
 
Title I Teacher: __________________________________________ 
 

Question Yes No 

1. Parents were informed at the beginning of the school year of a child’s 
participation in the Kindergarten Intervention Program? 

  

2. The Kindergarten Intervention Program has helped my child’s academic 
progress in reading and/or language and development? 

  

3. The Kindergarten Intervention classrooms are attractive and suitable for a 
child’s learning? 

  

4. Kindergarten Intervention communications, such as progress reports, 
newsletters, samples of student work and invitations to meetings have been 
sent to you throughout the year.  Do you feel these were helpful? 
 

  

5. Have you attended a Kindergarten Intervention Parent-Teacher Conference?  If 
yes, do you feel the conference was beneficial? 

  

6. Do you feel welcome at the school for parent meetings or activities? 
 

  

7. Are you aware of the “Kidz Place” Title I Parent Resource Center and the 
materials available for checkout? 

  

8. Are you pleased with the instruction your child received in Kindergarten 
Intervention? 

  

9. Would you be willing to help serve on the County Parent Advisory Committee 
next year? 

  

 
10. The Kindergarten Intervention Program helped your child most with: 

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
11. How can we improve the Kindergarten Intervention Program? 

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________ 
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